
 

 

May 3rd, 2024 
 
 

 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for Indian Creek Trail Study in fiscal year 2025. The entity to 
receive funding for this project is DeKalb County, located at 1300 Commerce Dr, Decatur, 
GA 30030. 
 
The funding would be used to is to fund Planning & Engineering (P&E) Services for 
segments 2 & 3 of the Study. The requested funds will not fund a Study; the Study was 
conducted in 2019 and is provided as background for the current request for engineering 
services on a portion of the overall project. The project is an appropriate 
use of taxpayer funds because they are critical to the continued development of the area- 
connecting the largest portions of the future trail. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 
authorized by 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2) 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Member of Congress 


